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Meeting Minutes – September 5, 2024

I. Call to Order

President Nicole Mangum called the meeting to order at approximately 6:45 p.m.

II. Board or Voting Members Present

All Board Members present except Kelly Browning and Leisa Lindberg.

Quorum is Present.

Guests Present

Vocal Music and Dance Instructor Kim Messina.

III. Approval of Minutes

Minutes from the board meeting held on 8/8/24 approved unanimously; First – Cassie, Second – Lindsy.

IV. Treasurer’s Report/Budget

Cassie and Lindsy reviewed the current financials. Current available budget is $10,173.80.

V. New Business

1. Update on Membership Drive: 39 current members – period 1 is in the lead. Nicole will draft an
email for Kim to send out to all parents to remind them of the membership drive.



2. Show Choir Merchandise: Al’s will be doing the shirts this year. The Board brainstormed ideas
for themed shirts for both show choirs. Cassie will bring the designs to life and information
regarding how to order the shirts will likely be available at Back To School Night.

3. Show Choir Trip Details/Expense: The Board discussed the details of the spring show choir trip,
including expenses and money needed for the hotel deposit. Motion to approve $4,000 for the
Marriott hotel deposit for the show choir trip which will be reimbursed to the Booster once
payments are made by parents for the trip. 1st Nicole; 2nd Cassie; approved unanimously.

4. Review Calendar of Events: Motion to move next month’s board meeting to Wednesday, 10/2
approved unanimously, 1st – Nicole, 2nd Cassie. Cassie will work on Dance-a-thon flyer and we
will discuss it at our next board meeting. It will run from October 14 – November 30.

VI. Committee Reports – None.

VII. Good of the Order

1. The District has acknowledged that they have received the updated bylaws, projected budget
for the school year, and donation information.

2. Booster did not apply for permit to do raffles yet because it is not in the database yet.

VIII. Announcements – None.

IX. Open Floor – None.

X. Adjournment

The meeting was adjourned at approximately 9:00 p.m. The next regular meeting is on October 2,
2024.


